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In contributing towards the fight against the scourge of 
drug and substance abuse in communities, the Public Service 
Commission (PSC) in the Free State held the Citizens’ Forum on 
Tuesday, 29 November 2022, in Bloemfontein.

The Citizens’ Forum enabled stakeholders including government 
departments to engage in discussions with the citizens, with a 
view to develop solutions to curb drug and substance abuse in 
communities. The Chairperson of the PSC, Prof Somadoda Fikeni 
delivered a welcoming message while the Premier of the Free 
State, Ms Sefora Ntombela delivered a message of support. The 
event was also attended by the PSC Commissioners, Provincial 
MECs, HoDs from the Provincial Departments of Social 
Development; Education; Health, Economic Development, 
South African Police Service, Correctional Services; Justice and 
Constitutional Development, Home Affairs, and the National 
Prosecuting Authority, representatives from Non-Governmental 
Organizations and Community Members.
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Dr Henk Boshoff, Commissioner of the Public Service Commission (Free State Province); Premier of the Free State, Ms Sefora Ntombela; and
Prof Somadoda Fikeni, Chairperson of the Public Service Commission
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